
 
 
Good day Janet – 
 
Coors Energy Company (CEC) requests at extension for SL-10 in regards to the Keenesburg Mine.  This 
request is needed to allow enough time for DRMS to complete their work efforts and communicate 
results back to CEC.   
 
In acknowledgement of the timing and other business activities, CEC requests the deadline be extended 
to January 31, 2020. 
 
 
Regards – 
Ben 
 
 
 

 
Benjamin Moline, PE 
Senior Manager,  
Water Resources,  Environmental Compliance & Renewable Policy 
Molson Coors Brewing Company 
1801 California Street 
Suite 4600 
Denver, CO  80202 
 
303-927-3680 (o) 
303-810-4231 (m) 
303-927-3700 (f) 
 


